Sample CEO Memo to Community:

To our team leaders:

On behalf of all of us at [company name], I want to express my sincere appreciation for everything you are continuing to do for our residents and our fellow team members. We remain encouraged that with the broad adoption of vaccines by both residents and staff—and more recently with booster doses—and combined with the recent decline in cases nationally, that we will begin turning the corner on the pandemic.

As you know, we have been doing everything possible to raise awareness on the needs of our communities to lawmakers and other policymakers. As part of this, I am pleased to share that we are partnering with Argentum, the national non-profit association representing the interest of senior living providers, on a targeted campaign (“Don’t Leave Assisted Living Behind, Again”) to get policymakers to better understand the challenges being faced by senior living providers and to get more support and relief to make our roles easier in serving this most at-risk population.

The campaign is multi-faceted, and will include media placements, social media efforts, grassroots letters from caregivers, and residents and their family members, and billboards in a number of target states. But among the most critical components of this is an on-the-ground presence at communities, with banners and yard signs appealing to lawmakers on the need for additional support.

For this campaign to be successful, it will require all of us doing our part:
1. Encourage your team members, residents, and their family members to go to Standingwithseniors.com and take action by sending a pre-written message to the White House and Congress on the needs for additional support
1. Place a yard sign and a 6ft x 3ft banner outside of your community, with the message that “Heroes work here / Trillions in COVID Relief, but not for seniors in assisted living and memory care / Don’t leave us behind again.” Visibility and awareness is critical to this campaign’s success, and that means having as many communities as possible spreading this message.

The Biden Administration is expected to disburse the next round of relief to senior living communities in the coming weeks. But first, they need to hear directly from communities on why relief is critically important. This campaign is designed to get the attention of the administration, but it’s going to require all of us doing our part.

Thank you again for everything you are doing to keep everyone safe and healthy, and thank you in advance for your assistance with promoting this campaign. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or [company campaign/PR contact].

Sincerely,

[CEO Name]
